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| have had the privilege of working with Chris Edward of MDG on the Wal*Mart Neighborhood Market in Fishers,
Indiana. Chris has displayed the characteristics that define strong and confident leadership. MDG and Chris held
high the safety of his workers and the public during the project. This speaks wolumes for their integrity and his

personality.

Chris’s knowledge of the plans and specs and schedule, and his ability to adapt and overcome all problems as they
arise, he possesses the skills to run an effective project. His attention to detail and understanding of a Wal*Mart

allows us to maintain the overall schedule.

Ovwerall working with Chris and MDG has been a pleasure | would not hesitate to work with them on any projects in

the future should that opportunity arise. Chris is one reason MDG Enterprises is a valued subcontractor.
Project Superintendent
Jim Pawelczyk
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